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Oak Park 123 Madison Street, Oak Park, lllinois 60302

January 19, 2017

Chris Wollmuth

Chris Wollmuth Design
1216 Fair Oaks Avenue
Oak Park, IL 60302

Re:  Certificate of Appropriateness - 238 S. Kenilworth Avenue
Dear Chris:

Thank you for attending the January 12, 2017 public hearing held by the Historic
Preservation Commission. At the public hearing the Commission reviewed the Certificate of
Appropriateness application for a two-story side and rear addition at 238 S. Kenilworth.
Following public testimony and deliberation, the Commission denied the Certificate of
Appropriateness application by a vote of 4-to-4. Attached are a copy of the approved
Resolution and Findings of Fact.

Please contact me if you have any questions at (708) 358-5417 or at dkaarre@oak-park.us.

Sincerely,

Douglas Kaarre, AICP
Urban Planner/Historic Preservation

Copy: Steve Cutaia, Director, Permit Processing Division



